
Meeting of the Full Council - 19 July 2018 

Report on the External Scrutiny Committee meeting held on 4 June 2018

Chair: County Councillor Edward Nash psc

The agenda and minutes of the meeting may be viewed on the county council’s web 
site via the following link:

External Scrutiny Committee

Flood Risk Management Partnership working

Representatives from United Utilities plc wastewater network operations team gave a 
presentation to the Committee on their role in supporting flood risk management. A 
copy of the presentation that was delivered is set out in the minutes of the meeting.

Resolved: That;

i. The report be noted;
ii. The External Scrutiny Committee writes to the Secretary of State for the 

Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government to reconsider 
making water companies a statutory consultee on all planning applications; 
and

iii. Natural flood risk management be added to the External Scrutiny Committee's 
work programme for 2018/19.

http://council.lancashire.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CommitteeId=1396

